1Uth December, 2014. As a result all current Internet and voice vouchers will no longer be vaiid. All
MTL pre-paid voice and Internet customers will use a single (unified) MTL recharge voucher for
recharging and all customers who use the 212 pre-paid services will be required to use a new MTL
pre-paid calling card.

Please note that customers with a current Internet and/or pre-paid calling voucher that is in use by the
9th December will still be able to use the voucher until the 9th of January 2015. If your voucher has not
expired but is in use by this date, you will be compensated accordingly. All customers are encouraged
to load any unused vouchers into their Internet gadget and/or phone by 11:59 pm on 9th December,
2014. All unused voice and Internet vouchers will have to be redeemed at the nearest MTL Service
Centre, or by calling customer care after the 9th of December, 2014. These will be replaced with the
monetary equivalent of the new vouchers.

For information regarding how to recharge using new vouchers, customers can;

« Log on to MTL official website, www.mtl.mw on the bottom right of the main page click on the
recharge instruction link to download instructions.

« Call Customer Care on our toll free line 191 (free from any MTL number) or 01753635 (from any
operator) for assistance.

« Visit your nearest MTL Service Centre.
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